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VISIT FROM THE MAYOR

We have been reflecting recently on what it means to be part of a Trust called the Inclusive Multi Academy Trust. The word
inclusive means many things to many people and it has been fascinating exploring this. Our work going forwards across the
rest of the year and beyond, will focus around ensuring every person in the Trust - children, parents, staff, governors,
trustees and community friends are well listened to, well represented and well heard. Each of our schools and the Trust as a
whole, are working hard to reflect on our unique communities and looking at how we best represent and support each other.
Another significant focus for us as a Trust is around sustainability. Please keep an eye out for some exciting new
sustainability initiatives over the coming weeks.

James Roach
@CEOInclusiveMAT

WELCOME

JANUARY 2022

Cherry Tree Primary were lucky to have a visit from
Mayor, Peter Taylor this week. He spoke to the children
in an assembly and gave the children a chance to ask
him lots of questions.

"The children were incredibly engaged - I wonder if the
future Mayor of Watford is in our school right now...! " -
Miss Tyler, Headteacher.

POSITVE MINDS WITH WATFORD FC
TRUST

Year 6 children at Beechfield School have been taking
part in positive mind sessions provided by Watford FC
Trust. In their latest session they looked at how people
might feel/think when they are in different mindsets. This
is an excellent example from Daria in year 6.
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Do you have any unused devices at home? If so our
schools and children would be very grateful for them. If
you have any devices that you are happy to donate,
please hand these, along with the charger, in to your
school office.

DEVICE DONATIONS

Applications for Nursery places for September 2022 are
now open. Each of our schools are offering tours of their
nurseries, which can be booked online via the school
websites. Please inform any family or friends you may
know that have nursery age children. We look forward to
meeting as many families as possible. Applications
close 25th February 2022.

NURSERY ADMISSIONS/TOURS

Children from KS2 at Laurance Haines spoke about the
atrocities of the Holocaust, and discrimination that
people still endure today. They discussed stories of
people who used their voice to try to make a difference
and created this flame together. They also took part in a
special assembly and listened to a speech from Dame
Helen Hyde during a Zoom call with Watford Museum.

HOLOCAUST MEMORIAL DAY AT
LAURANCE HAINES
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